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Dear brothers and sisters!

This Saturday we have an awesome event coming up at Belvedere called the Next Great Awakening.
There will be amazing speakers and it will be a time of great inspiration as well as reflection. Each person
who attends will leave with a much more clear sense of their vision for their own personal ministry as
well as meeting amazing people who will share their story of walking with God.















